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Charlotte Upper Elementary Welcomes Back CHS Grad Ms. Eldred! 

 

Charlotte Upper Elementary is excited to 

welcome Ms. Meghan Eldred to the teaching 

staff.  Ms. Eldred is a 2010 Charlotte Oriole 

graduate.  Upon high school graduation she 

attended Central Michigan University and Olivet 

College.  Ms. Eldred finished her collegiate 

career with a BA in English/Language Arts for 

elementary education.  Ms. Eldred enjoys 

spending time with her family and friends and 

playing co-ed softball during the summer and fall 

months.  Her travels have taken her to several 

states and abroad to Jamaica, Greece, Italy, St. 

Maartin, St. Kitts, San Juan, and Grand Turk.  

Ms. Eldred further enjoys watching football (Go 

Green!) and baseball (Go Tigers!).  She loves 

adventures that give her an adrenaline rush – 

roller coasters, scary movies, haunted houses, 

etc.  Ms. Eldred shared, “I am ecstatic to be here 

at the CUE teaching the young boys and girls in 

5th grade and collaborating with some of the best 

teachers in the state.  I hope to continue this journey of teaching at the CUE for years to come.”  

Welcome back to Ms. Eldred!  Go Orioles! 


